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Theresa L. O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer Academic Services Department 
 
 
  
Date: June 5, 2018   
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
  
From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer 
    
Subject: Update on Textbook Adoption for English Language Arts 9/10 
 
 
 
Please add me to the agenda of the Curriculum Committee portion of the Board of 
Education Committee of the Whole on June 11, 2018. I would like to provide an update 
on the work of the textbook adoption committee as it relates to the textbook adoption for 
English Language Arts 9/10.  
 
Thank you for consideration of this request. 
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